
 

PLYMOUTH LOCAL ACCESS 
FORUM
NOMINATIONS TO OTHER BODIES 

 

1. Introduction 
 
1.1 This report provides the Plymouth Local Access Forum with an update on Forum 
Members that have been nominated to sit on other bodies since March 2010. 
 
1.2 This report has been produced following a resolution agreed at the meeting on 12 
September 2011 that a list of Forum Members nominated to sit out on other bodies is provided at 
a future meeting. 
 
2. Nominations 
 
2.1 Since March 2010 the Plymouth Local Access Forum have nominated members to attend 
or sit on the following outside bodies: 
 
2.2 At its meeting on 9 August 2010 Ray Fairchild, Chair and Ian Stewart, Vice Chair were 
nominated to represent the PLAF and attend the Saltram Countryside Park Stakeholder 
Workshop. 
 
2.3 At its meeting on 12 September 2011 Ray Fairchild, Chair, Ian Stewart, Vice Chair and John 
Skinner were nominated to represent the PLAF and attend the Saltram Countryside Park 
Stakeholder Forum. 
 
2.4 On 14 February 2012 John Skinner was nominated to represent the PLAF on the Plym 
Valley Advisory Group following a request from Gerard Couper an independent facilitator 
engaged by the National Trust to set up the Plym Valley Advisory Group. 
 
2.5 Table of nominations: 
 
Other Body Nomination Nomination Nomination 
Saltram Countryside 
Park Stakeholder 
Workshop 

Ray Fairchild, Chair Ian Stewart, Vice Chair N/A 

Saltram Countryside 
Park Stakeholder 
Forum 

Ray Fairchild, Chair Ian Stewart, Vice Chair John Skinner 

Plym Valley Advisory 
Group 

John Skinner   

 
3. Future Nominations 
 
3.1 In the future it is likely that the PLAF will be invited to nominate Forum Members to attend 
workshops or sit on other bodies and when these requests are received they will be added to the 
PLAF agenda.  



 

 

3.2 A potential future request is likely to be received from the newly created Local Nature 
Partnership which was discussed at the PLAF meeting on 12 December 2011 and agreed that 
nominations to the LNP be conducted by the LAF Secretary in consultation with Ray Fairchild, 
Chair of the LAF. 
 
3.3 Other future requests are likely to be forthcoming from other bodies such as the 
Derriford Countryside Park Masterplan, a similar project to that of the Saltram Countryside Park 
Masterplan. 
 
 
Ross Johnston 
Secretary to the Plymouth Local Access Forum 
 


